

Colorado Energy Office 1600 Broadway, Suite 1960 Denver, CO 80202

Michael McGoldrick CIP Manager Commerce City 8602 Rosemary Dr Commerce City, CO 80022

April 14, 2022

RE: Charge Ahead Colorado, Grant Application, February 2022, Intent to Award Letter

Dear Michael,

This letter serves as the formal notification of the Colorado Energy Office's (CEO) intent to award Commerce City for one level II dual port EVSE, per the grant announcement released through the Charge Ahead Colorado program. The award amount is \$9,000, or 80% of project costs, whichever is lower.

We would like to thank you for your time and efforts in preparing a response to this solicitation. An affirmative, written response to this letter will indicate your formal acceptance of the award, at which point we will begin the contracting process. As a reminder, awardees are instructed not to begin work, purchase materials, or enter into subcontracts relating to the project until the Purchase Order is executed by the State.

We invite you to contact Program Manager, Matt Mines, directly at 303-866-2128 or matt.mines@state.co.us if you would like additional information or have any questions about the grant process.

Lastly, congratulations. On behalf of the Colorado Energy Office, we look forward to working with you in strengthening our state's EV charging network.

Sincerely,

Matt Mines
Senior Program Manager, Transportation Fuels and Technology
Colorado Energy Office
P 303.866.2128
E matt.mines@state.co.us

